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Curious        kind        connected
Dear Parents and Carers,

Science Week Sparks Curiosity and
Connection!
This week has been a truly inspiring
celebration of science, creativity,
and collaboration at our school!
We were thrilled to welcome a
special visitor from Space Cornwall,
who worked with classes across the
school, sparking curiosity and
deepening children's understanding
of space and technology. The
Science Fairs have been a huge
success, and it has been wonderful
to see the incredible learning that
children have brought in from
home. Their maturity and
confidence when explaining their
experiments and exhibits were
phenomenal – a true reflection of
our value of being curious learners.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 14th March 2025

Last day of
Spring term:
Friday 4th April.
(No Chough Club
after school on
this day)

Bank holiday -
Monday 21st
April.

Back to school -
Tuesday 22nd
April.
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!
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A group of KS2 children represented our school with
pride at the Lego League at Culdrose. They

demonstrated excellent teamwork and creativity while
developing their own project and learning from other

schools. They were superb ambassadors for our school,
showing kindness and respect throughout the event.

Today, we welcomed members from Crofty MAT and the
GLA Trust from Gloucester, who observed maths lessons

across the school. They were hugely impressed by the
children's knowledge, skills, behaviour for learning, and

their exceptional oracy skills. This was a fantastic
opportunity to showcase how our children are not only
curious and eager to learn but also kind and connected

in the way they support each other and share their
ideas.

Well done to all of our wonderful children – you continue
to make us proud!

Please do reach out to one of the team if you have any
questions or concerns.

Mrs French



T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Botallack!  

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 3h!  

What is one activity that you could do
for the whole day and not get bored?
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House Point Results
28/2
189
199
208
192

7/3
302
216
362
318

14/3
352
463
296
370

21/3 28/3 4/4
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We were excited to have a visit
from Daya to teach us about
Islam. We loved our visit and
learned lots from the session!

One of the many highlights for year 3 this
week was our afternoon with Fritha from
Spaceport Cornwall. We learned about

space science and made our own paper
rockers. The best part was launching them

in the playground!

Year 2

The children in year 1 really enjoyed
celebrating World Book Day. Highlights

included ‘guess the reader’, having a
police officer reading a story and buddy

reading with children from year 5.

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams
EYFS started Science Week by learning all about

farm animals. We were treated to a visit from
Bernard and Carol, farmers here in Cornwall,
who brought in a calf, lamb and two kittens.

Thank you so much for giving up your time to
come and visit us and bring our learning to life!



Year 5 have been busy this
week exploring creating

circuits with sensors. This is
part of our DT project and has
links with science. Next step is
to code a program to enable
our lights to turn on and off

automatically. 

This week, Year 4 had a
fantastic time presenting their
science projects and exploring
the amazing work from other
year groups. It was wonderful
to see their enthusiasm and

curiosity as they shared their
discoveries!

Year 4

Year 6

We had a great
time showing

off our projects
at the Science

Fair!

Year 5



Sophie Year 5 and
Hazel Year 6 along
with the rest of the

Gazelles Squad
completed a

sponsored cartwheel
event.

Both girls completed
a mile of cartwheels.

They have so far
raised over a £1000

for charity.
Well done girls!

Well done to our
KS1 Football team

who had a
wonderful time at

the Crofty KS1
Football event at
Pool Academy.






